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IMPORTANT INFORMATION AND GUIDANCE IF YOU RECEIVE YOUR FSM CODE BY EMAIL
Please read the FAQ document on the School Closure Support page on our website.

· You should have received 2 emails from the DFE /Edenred with your 16 digit code to claim your FSM voucher. The FAQ document has a picture of what the email looks like so you can be sure it is the right one. The first was to cover 24/4/2020-01/05/2020, the second was to cover 04/05/2020 to 15/05/2020. IF YOU HAVE NOT RECEIVED THEM PLEASE CHECK YOUR SPAM/JUNK INBOX

· If you cannot locate the email, please email fsm@hollylodge.liverpool.sch.uk 

· You will shortly receive another email, which contains a code to claim your next voucher for the 2 week  period  18 May 2020 to 29 May 2020
· The value of the voucher is £15 per student , per week. 

· 1 child = £30 voucher

· 2 children = £60 voucher

· 3 children=£90 voucher

· The email has a 16 digit code on it – follow the instructions on the email as to how you can redeem your FSM voucher

· The code is valid for 30 calendar days from the date of issue and you can redeem it at any time during that period
· We are aware that the Edenred site has significant delays during the day so we would strongly advise that you seek to redeem your voucher after 8.00pm or before 7. 00am.
· Edenred have also advised that using a Google Chrome browser may result in a faster response.  
· Edenred are processing the eGift cards as quickly as possible but there can be a gap of up to 24 hours between redeeming the eCode and receiving a Gift card. 
· PLEASE NOTE YOU MUST CONVERT YOUR E-CODE TO A VOUCHER – SHOPS WILL NOT ACCEPT THE CODE AS PAYMENT
· You are able to choose the supermarket of your choice from the list provided- these are the only supermarkets available.
· If you receive an error message when trying to redeem your code on the free school meals website, you may have entered the incorrect code so please try to enter their code again. 
· If the code is still not accepted, try deleting the browsing history on your device as your device may be storing the incorrect code in its memory.
· Once you have redeemed your code, your e-gift card/voucher will be sent to your email address and you can present the voucher [ from your phone] at the checkout

· The length of time the voucher is valid  depends on the supermarket you are using – see the FAQ document 

· You cannot use the voucher to buy any age restricted products eg alcohol or cigarettes

· For more information parents can access the user guide for further support.   
· If you have any queries, please email FSM@hollylodge.liverpool.sch.uk
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